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Architect Hired for Wildlife Overlook 
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BHA is excited to announce that the Board of Directors has hired architect Gordon Hall to assist with the repair 
of the Wildlife Overlook located on Stede Bonnet Wynd. The Overlook is closed due to damage from the recent 
hurricanes. Gordon will design a new alligator viewing platform as well as an additional area that will provide 
property owners and guests a place to view other wildlife that frequent that location. New educational signage 
about the lagoon and its visitors is also being planned. The Board’s goal is to have the platform constructed for 
the upcoming summer season.


